

Misty Woolsey is AMH July Employee of the Month

July 7 2022 1:00 AM



ALTON - Misty Woolsey of the Alton Memorial Hospital Digestive Health Center (holding plaque) was named the AMH Employee of the Month on July 7. Presenting her the award was left to right, Debbie Turpin, chief nurse executive of AMH; Amy Toenyes, manager of the DHC; and Vicky Garvey, team leader of the DHC.

The nomination from co-worker Lisa Roach said that "I have worked with a lot of PCTs over the years and no one has stood out compared to Misty. She is a team player. She has great initiative and never has to be told to do anything.

"She does her job well, goes above and beyond her duties, and is always pleasant and friendly. The patients love her. She has also learned to clean scopes and can fill in that role as well. Misty is a wonderful asset to Alton Memorial and makes the DHC a better place to work."